
To the Aldersgate UMC family  
and community, 

I greet you in the name of our  
Lord and Savior Jesus Christ, the one who intercedes on          
our behalf. 

As I reflect on how God has blessed this church and community over the 
years it warms my heart to know that this is just the beginning of that he 
has in store for the church. As we look around at this ever growing and 
changing continue there is hope for new memories to be made. 

In these times of uncertainty and change, it is easy to become over-
whelmed by the challenges we face. But let us be reminded of the un-
shakeable truth that God is with us through the highs and lows, through 
joy and sorrow, He walks with us, guiding and comforting us. I encourage 
you to hold on to this promise, to support one another in prayer, and to 
remain steadfast in faith. 

As we move forward I ask that you would continue to pray for the church 
and its leadership. We are entering a new season of ministry, and there 
are many opportunities for growth and outreach ahead. 

If you have any prayer requests or would like to connect with me person-
ally, please don’t hesitate to reach out. My door is always open to you, 
and I am here to walk alongside you in any way I can. 

May the peace of Christ rule in your hearts and the love of God fill your 
home. Let us continue to be a shining light in our community, sharing the 
hope that only He can provide.  

    Love and peace, 

 

    Tyrek Person, Pastor  


